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Michael Broad <mbroad@fusfoundation.org> 13 juni 2019 om 19:00
Aan: "info@hifuklinieknederland.nl" <info@hifuklinieknederland.nl>

Hello,

I'm the Director of Global Relations at the Focused Ultrasound Foundation. We are a non-profit foundation whose
primary goal is to accelerate the widespread clinical adoption of focused ultrasound. We discovered that you are
treating PrCa with FUS and have added Hifu Kliniek Nederland to our list of treatment sites. This will now be
reflected on our website (www.fusfoundation.org), which patients use to find the most appropriate treatment
centers for them.

We would like to include the name of the treating physician as the point of contact for this treatment site — the
person that patients will contact when they want to get focused ultrasound treatment. Please let me know if this is
ok with you and, if so, the name of the physician who is performing these treatments.

Thank you and have a great day..

Best regards,
Mike

R. Michael Broad, PhD

Director of Global Relations
Focused Ultrasound Foundation

www.fusfoundation.org | 1230 Cedars Court, Suite 206 | Charlottesville, VA 22903

Phone: (0) +1 434-277-1430 | (m) +1 434-284-3777
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